
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PANCAKE FLIP 

Thank you to everyone who sponsored the 

children in the Pancake Flip.  

The Children had lots of fun and the overall total 

raised was £561.00. 

 

IMPORTANT PLEASE READ Arbor Parent Portal 

From April we will no longer be using Teachers2Parents to send out text message and emails to 

families.  

Emails have been sent to Primary Guardians asking them to set up the Arbor Parent Portal so that 

they can receive In-app messages and emails from school. If you have not done so already, please 

set up the app to ensure your receive communications from school:  

To creating your account, you just need to set a password. You can do this by going to 

https://st-marys-catholic-primary-school-wingate.uk.arbor.sc/ clicking on ‘Forgotten Password?’ and 

following the instructions on screen. Your username is the email address school sent the email to. 

 

If you have not received an email about setting access up or would like assistance with this 

process, please contact the school office.  

BREAKFAST CLUB BOOKING 

To ensure the efficient running of the provision, where possible, can parents / 

carers please pre-book their children into breakfast club the week before.  

We appreciate this is not always possible and emergencies can happen so in this 

instance please try to call / email the school for assistance. If it happens and your 

child needs to attend that day please bring your child and explain to staff at the 

door. 

                                            

                                     SCHOOL NEWSLETTER MARCH 2025 

                  St. Mary’s Catholic Primary School 

                 “You must shine among them like stars lighting up the sky.” 

 

https://st-marys-catholic-primary-school-wingate.uk.arbor.sc/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE UPDATE – Current overall attendance is currently 94.37%. 

In line with our policy, parents will be receiving updates next week if their child’s 

attendance is lower than 92%.  

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Event Details 

Dance Festival for Class 1 
The Glebe Centre, Murton  

Wednesday 9th April 

Break up for Easter 
1pm finish 

Friday 11th April 

Return to school  Monday 28th April 

 

PLEASE NOTE SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1pm ON FRIDAY 11TH APRIL 

 

PLEASE HELP TO KEEP OUR CHILDREN SAFE 

Parking and moving of vehicles at Drop-off and Pick-up Time 

Can all parents, carers and people who are dropping off & collecting children from 

school please ensure they park in the correct place.  

Can they also ensure that they take care whilst parking and leaving the car park areas 

to ensure that accidents or near misses are avoided.  Thank you. 

 


